Mr. Steve Johnson

Chief Executive Officer

Jonson Companies Pvt. Ltd

Dear Mr. Johnson,

We are sending you this proposal letter to invite you to become the sponsor of our event, regarding fundraising for poor children. Our N.G.O is inviting sponsors to help us complete the task of collecting sufficient funds for needy children to provide them shelter, education and food. You can find a list of our sponsors attached with this letter.

Our N.G.O is organizing such events every year to raise funds. If you can sponsor us with arrangement, we can offer certain benefits for your company advertisement at our event by placing banners and hoardings. Your company will also be advertised for six months in our monthly magazines. So we are looking forward for your positive response.

We are looking forward to you on this sponsorship proposal at the earliest. In case of any query you can contact us on our official number.

Thank you so much.

Yours Sincerely,

Eva Hudson

